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Cocket tio. 99900100/79-01
.

Limitorque Corporation
Attn: Mr. T. Mignogna
Vice President and General Manager
5114 Woodall Road
Lynchburg, Virginia 24502

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of May 21, 1979 and June 11,1979 'n response
to our letters of April 26, 1979 and June 1,1979 and discussion with
your Mr. K. Groome during a telephone call on June 20, 1979. We under-
stand that the preventive action for Deviations A and B descrlhd in your
letter of June 11, 1979 includes monitoring of the implercentaticn of
the revisions to both the QA Manual and Procedure QCP-12.F.

We have no furthenquestions at this time and will review your corrective
action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
,

)h W*
.. . ~,

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
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